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December/January 2015  Newsletter 
 
Firstly we would like to wish everyone a belated happy new year for 2015. 

 
At our last meeting in  November 2014 Mary Braddock came along and gave a talk with 
slides on “Living in a Volcano”, which was very interesting and enjoyed by all.  Mary was also 
kind enough to waive her fees which was much appreciated. 
 
DONATIONS 
 
St Margaret’s Church Fernhurst     £100.00 
Crawley Down Social Club Golf Society    £200.00 
Astolat Model Railway Circle       £94.00 
Queen Elizabeth Park Care Home     £300.00 
Mrs M Hockey         £80.00 
Mrs S M Rowley        £25.00 
Nicola Wood        £100.00 
Rosemary Reeves         £5.00 
Penny Overton        £50.00 
Stephanie Humphrey        £15.10 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Cranleigh Flea Market  October 2014 :  
                                             Total Income    £579.74 
                                             Net Profit     £306.51 
 
Haslemere Charities Fair November 2014: 
         Total Income    £153.90 
          Net Profit                            £105.90  
 
Guildford Charities Fair November: 
                                          Total Income     £139.55 
                                          Net Profit      £50.55 
      
In memory 
Jean Marion Etherington      £430.00 
Nicholas Halls        £315.00 
 
Collecting Tins 
Little Market, Merrow      £34.92 
Nisa         £63.05 
Collection at The Odeon, Guildford on the 2nd January 2015 
“The Theory of Everything” raised a grand total of               £737.50 
 
THUMBS UP CLUB    NOVEMBER 
244 T Spinks       £40.00 
 55 P Overton       £30.00 
 99        H Worsley       £25.00 
104       V Bunce       £20.00 
 
THUMBS UP CLUB    DECEMBER 
  55        P Overton                  £100.00 
149        A Prytherch        £50.00 
290        K Powell        £50.00 
247        W Kings        £40.00 
267        M Oddi        £30.00 
113        R Murray        £30.00 
171        P Loveland        £30.00 
158        C Croxford        £25.00 
200        I Brown        £25.00 
159        N Prytherch        £20.00 
 90         M Roach        £20.00 
 
THUMBS UP CLUB  JANUARY 
119   A Hopwood        £40.00 
 24          B Chivers        £30.00 
259         I Brown        £25.00 
 40          T Spinks        £20.00 



 
If you would like to participate in the Thumbs Up Club please contact Sallie on 01483 
274337 for a share number form to commence from 01.03  2015.  (£12 each share per year 
by cheque payable to MNDA Cranleigh “Thumbs Up Club” or STO”). 
 
Result of Thumbs Up Club for 2014 
 
Prizes given       £1,765.00 
Profit        £1,665.00 
Total        £3,430.00    
 
Donations           £154.00 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Saturday 25th April      Flea market in Cranleigh Village Hall. 
Street Collection in Camberley (The Mall) on Saturday 13th June 
                                    Aldershot Saturday 11th July 
            Guildford Saturday 25th July 
 
Our next Branch meeting is on Monday 9th March 2015 in the Guide Hall, Village Way 
Cranleigh Surrey GU6 8AF at 8 p.m (doors open at 7.30 p.m ramp for wheelchair access)  
when Mr Jim Kemp from the Astolat Model Railway Club will give a talk – Brunel’s Billiards 
Table – The Early Days of the Great Western Railway. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: The 16th “Drop in” session is on Wednesday 4th March 2015 – especially for 
people with Motor Neurone Disease, their carers, family and friends to have the 
opportunity to meet one another over light refreshments.  For the people it concerns – 
please drop in at any time between 2 – 4 p.m at The Refectory, Guildford Cathedral.   If you 
have any concerns about coming along - need help with transport or would like more 
information, please contact Mary Carr, telephone no. 01483 419774 or 
r.hodgson357@btinternet.com.   
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 9th March 2015 
 
With kind regards 
 
Mary and Joan 
 
 
                                           National Office 
                MND Connect 08457626262 (all calls charged at local rate) 
                            E-mail: helpline@mndassocation org. 
                                 Website:  www.mndassocation.org 
                                           Tel: 01604 250505 
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